
The Town of Farmersville budget workshop was called to order at 6:03pm by Supervisor Karcher, all 

stood for the pledge. 

Present: 

Supervisor Robert Karcher 

Councilman Richard Zink 

         Richard Westfall 

          George Duncan 

          Pamela Tilton 

Town clerk Bridget Holmes 

Hwy Superintendent Barry Tingue 

Guests : See Sign in book 

Board went through the 2020 budget and the changes will be sent back to the bookkeeper. 

A motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:16pm by Mr. Zink and seconded by Mrs. Tilton, carried 

Respectfully submitted 

Bridget Holmes 

Town Clerk 

 


